
Online presentation of the VDS Info and Victim Support Service: The Importance of Support 

and Prevention in Working with Victims 

On the occasion of marking February 22nd - the 

European Day of Victims, the Victimology Society of 

Serbia (VDS) held an online presentation on March 

14, 2024, introducing the VDS Info and Victim 

Support Service: The Importance of Support and 

Prevention in Working with Victims. The presentation 

aimed to acquaint and discuss with students, as future 

professionals, who will directly or indirectly come 

into contact with victims of various criminal offenses, 

about the prevention of victimization and providing 

adequate support to victims of different criminal 

offenses. 

Over 80 students from various faculties of the 

University of Belgrade, Niš, and Novi Sad 

participated in the event. In addition to interested students, professors, department representatives 

at faculties, and representatives of various student organizations also attended the presentation. 

During the presentation, participants were introduced to the work of the VDS Info and Victim 

Support Service, which operates within the Victimology Society of Serbia and celebrated its two 

decades of existence last year. Additionally, participants were informed about the petition to 

declare May 3rd as a day of remembrance for victims of mass killings, initiated by the Victimology 

Society of Serbia. Participants were invited to support the petition by signing and sharing it with 

their contacts. The petition is available at the following link. 

 

 

 

https://www.peticije.online/peticija_da_se_3_maj_proglasi_danom_secanja_na_zrtve_masovnih_ubistava

